
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

February 21, 2020 

Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The ALC Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, February 20, 2020, at 2:30 P.M., in 

Room MAC A and heard: 

 Discussion Regarding Admission and Scholarship Processes 

1. Senator Will Bond

2. Arkansas Division of Higher Education

3. Mr. Andy Goodman, President, Arkansas’ Independent Colleges & Universities

4. Mr. Reggie Hill, Vice President for Marketing and Enrollment, University of the

Ozarks

Those listed presented information. 

Submitted by:  Senator Breanne Davis, Co-Chair     Representative David Whitaker, Co-Chair 
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